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Ohio Siting Board

Please DO NOT approve this project. The infrastructure in the small rural area cannot support
a project of this size. In the event of a fire in the dry months of the summer, (2700 hundred
acres of grass) the small volunteer fire department of this area will be completely
overwhelmed. It would be catastrophic to the environment and wildlife. There are endanger
species of reptiles in this area. Also numerous homes that would be destroyed and lives being
ruined. Again please DO NOT approve this project. Inverengy only interest is taking a vantage
of this community during an economic crisis. They are incompetent of managing a project of
this magnitude. I trust the Ohio Siting Board will make the right decision. You were appointed
to your position for a reason.

Tony Barber H
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